Request to Extend Silent Special Temporary Authorization
Radio License Holding CBC, LLC
Station KNEK(AM), Washington, Louisiana

KNEK(AM) Request to Extend Silent Special Temporary Authorization

Radio License Holding CBC, LLC (“RLH-CBC”), the licensee of KNEK(AM), Washington, Louisiana,
respectfully requests an extension of its Silent Special Temporary Authorization (“STA”),
pursuant to Sections 73.1635 and 73.1740 of the FCC rules, due to persistent problems with its
transmitter.

On May 12, 2023, Mr. Joesph Szczesny and Ms. Victoria McCauley, FCC, were notified that
Station KNEK was experiencing significant transmitter problems and was off the air. Since then,
RLH-CBC’s local engineer and its Corporate Director of Engineering have attempted
unsuccessfully to locate parts to repair this 45-year-old transmitter. They are in the process of
discussing other options with the corporate office and are awaiting a decision about how it
chooses to move forward.

For this reason, RLH-CBC respectfully requests an extension of its silent STA. RLH-CBC is fully
aware that it must get KNEK back on the air before May 3, 2024.



